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Friday 29th January 2021 
 
 

Dear parent / carer, 
 
Re: Careers Information Advice and Guidance at CLHS 
 
The accompanying newsletter is the first edition of our CLHS Careers Newsletter. This outlines many of the 
opportunities that are available to your child in the coming months and details what many of the local sixth 
forms and colleges are offering in term of virtual tours, open evenings and course introductions.  You will 
also find the relevant dates, information about courses offered and procedures to follow for applications. 
 
In addition, there is a number of links to careers events which are taking place which may be of interest to 
you. 
 
If you require any further advice or information, please look on the CEIAG section on the school website or 
I can be contacted directly via email and, as always, we will be keeping you up to date via our social media 
platforms.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
J. Cottam 
 

Mrs J. Cottam 
Careers Advisor 
 


